
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

Friday, December 20th

Pajama Day!

Monday December 23rd-Friday, 
December 27th 
NO SCHOOL

Tuesday December 31st 
No After School

Classroom Reminders

Please remember to send your 
kiddos to school everyday with 

items appropriate for the 

weather. We will continue to go 
outside everyday if possible.

What we’re learning…

This week we learned about 
Christmas, Hanukkah, the color 

green and triangles! We 
decorated gingerbread houses 
and made Christmas trees and 

reindeer out of strips of 
construction paper. 

Miss Katie came on Monday and 
we sang new Christmas songs! 
We also caught bubbles with our 

birdie beaks! We also had a 
surprise visit from Chase, Miss 

Crystal’s son. He brought his 
guitar and sang us more 
Christmas songs and even 

played the Itsy Bitsy Spider! 
Mrs. Sugar, the music teacher 

from Huth Elementary (and 
Theo’s mom) came with her 
Select Chorus on Friday to sing 

Christmas carols for the whole 
school! It was so much fun! 

Dec 9th –Dec 13th 
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